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                                        June 6, 2019 
 

Mr. Carlos Canales, Project Management Assistant  

Village of Wellington 

12300 Forest Hill Blvd. 

Wellington, FL 33414 

(Via E-Mail: ccanales@wellingtonfl.gov) 

Re:  Leanne Acres 

 Plat Review 

 Engenuity Group Project No. 99090.52.76A 

 
 

Dear Mr. Canales: 
 

This is the third review of this Plat. This review is done for compliance with 

Chapter 177, Florida Statutes, the Village of Wellington’s plat language, codes 

and ordinances, and minor changes subsequent to issuance of prior sign off 

letter. 

 

The plat remains in compliance. We recommend that it be approved for 

execution and recording. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Sincerely,  

      
                                                                          

 

 

John J. Rice, P.S.M.  

Project Surveyor 
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